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GREETINGS: 

 

It gives me great pleasure to join with the Coalition on Adult Basic Education to recognize 

September 20-24, 2021, as Adult Education and Family Literacy Week.  

  

 Education is the cornerstone of our great commonwealth as well as a doorway to 

opportunity. Pennsylvania thrives when our citizens are given the tools for success in areas 

such as language, numeracy, health, finance, digital literacy, and more. These topics are the 

foundation for additional skill building to ultimately allow individuals to better themselves, 

their community, and their nation. Having a passion for learning and ambition in pursuit 

of education outside of the traditional classroom shows true admirability and dedication. 

The commonwealth is privileged to have such skilled, talented, and determined individuals 

to represent our values and traditions. I am confident this week will have a positive impact 

on the commonwealth and its citizens for many years to come. 

 

 As Governor, and behalf of all citizens of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, I am 

honored to recognize September 20-24, 2021, as Adult Education and Family Literacy 

Week. Please accept my best wishes for continued success. 

 

 

 

 

TOM WOLF 

Governor 

September 20-24, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

       


